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Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
 

 
 
 

Meeting was started when quorum was announced at 11:15 by President Byron 

Engle. 
  
Byron mentioned that we need to find ways 

to have flying lessons less expensive for the 

new interested pilots. I mentioned that there 

are two young men of 
College age that are interested and 

eventually will get them involved in the 

chapter. 
  
Byron stated that every year he has to 

contact the franchise tax office in Brownsville so they can send him the tax forms 

that he needs to fill out. He also sent the By-laws in to EAA Headquarters with 

our signatures on them and they returned them to him via email. 
 

Old Business was briefly mentioned and then we moved into the new business. 
     

Regarding bringing new people into our Chapter I advised our members that I know of two 

young men that are very much interested in flying lessons and will be coming to our 

meetings before long. 
 

Byron requested ideas on how to provide less expansive flying lessons. Both Robert 

Carter and Byron talked about the procedures of building hangers on Government funded 

airports. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at about 12:15 PM and we went to lunch at the Texas 

Roadhouse in Edinburg. Our next meeting will be at Gulf Aviation in Harlingen at 11:00 

am June 8th. Hope to see you there.    
     
  
Secretary 
Arthur Chavarria 
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